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My name is Philip Lew of Corvallis OR and I strongly oppose measure SB301 

because it will roll back crucial protections for the Newberg pool area of the 

Willamette River. Public safety, bank erosion and other environmental considerations 

make it mandatory to limit large watercraft so that all users can enjoy the river without 

disruption. Fish habitat is another important consideration. Please vote no on SB301 

and the amendment that is deleterious to the river ecosystem and its enjoyment by all 

users. 
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